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The Fisher school and its students are trying to help raise money for 110 students of Le 
Collège Mixte La Modestie to get an education in Haiti.  It is located in Cabaret, which is 
north of Port-au-Prince.  Fisher students have been doing this for 4 years.  Students there 
need a safe place to learn, because Haiti is going through many problems right now such as 
earthquakes, hurricanes, and political/social problems.  Funding will provide students a safe 
place to learn, as well as learning essentials for kids.  The deadline is December 12th 2022.

Click here to 
donate.
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